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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues;

As the Turkish Journal of Gynaecology and Obstetrics, the Scientific Publishing Organ of the Turkish Society of Gynaecology and 
Obstetrics (TJOD), we are very pleased to be back with the September issue. In our September issue, which we prepared with 
intensive efforts as TJOD Family, there are 12 scientific studies in total. 

Eleven studies are within the scope of original research, and one article is presented to your information as a review. We think 
that our articles, which examine the cesarean section rates and characteristics in our country, will be of interest both to the 
gynecologists and specialists on duty and to the scientific literature. 
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